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FASTBREAKING NEWS FROM LOCAL LODGE 1782
FOR IMMEDIATE POSTING

JULY 31, 2024


Due to the attendance of Local Lodge 1782 Officers to the 41st Grand Lodge Convention being held September 1-4, 2024 in New York, Special Dispensation has been granted by IAMAW International President, Brian Bryant, by recommendation of General Vice President, Richie Johnsen to postpone the regular Local Lodge 1782 monthly September 2024 Membership Meeting.

By authority granted to the Office of the International President in the IAM Constitution, dispensation is granted to Local Lodge 1782 from Article II, Section 1 of the Local Lodge 1782 Bylaws.
 
Local Lodge 1782’s monthly Membership Meeting will be moved from Wednesday, September 4, 2024 to a new date of Wednesday, September 18, 2024 at 1511 Rollins Rd., Burlingame , CA 94010 at 4pm. This has been granted to avoid any conflict with the 41st Grand Lodge Convention.

Any questions or concerns regarding this change, feel free to contact Local Lodge 1782 at 650 697-1600.

In Solidarity,
Brenda Hattin
Recording Secretary LL1782  
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